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. Am:;rsham Corporation
,

40 North Avenue
Burlington, Massachusetts 01803 -
Telephone (6176 272-2000

December 22, 1987

Ms. Glenda Jackson
License Fee Management Branch
Division of Accounting and Finance
Office of Administration and
Resource Management .

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms. Jackson:

Enclosed is the application fee of $150.00 for our
model 884 Type B package application. As per our telephone
conversation we are stopping payment on check #10923 which
we thought we had submitted with our initial application,
dated September 2, 1987.

I trust this contains the information necessary to
process our application. If I can provide any additional
information'please contact me.

Sincerely,

NW( %& %

Cathleen M. Roughan
Radiation Satety Officer
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